
 

 

Marriage & Family Conference 
January 11-13 

Greetings! 

You will be staying in one of our two Hotel Style lodges. Each couple will have a private room that has a 

private bathroom in each room. The only real difference between a Kenbrook room and a hotel room is 

that we don’t have television in the room. We find that participants are more engaged with one 

another, the topic and nature if we remove that element.  

For this event (This Is Us – 2019 Marriage Conference) you can plan on each room having your necessary 

linens (pillows, pillow cases, sheets, comforter and spare blankets) as well as the bathroom having a 

hand towel, water cups, soap, shower towel, wash cloth and shower mat. We do this to serve you by 

limiting what you need to bring. 

Each room has a desk, high back chair and dresser for any personal belonging that you may bring with 

you. Each room has a separate key, which you will be provided with, should you bring valuables or 

medication that need to stay locked up. 

Our rooms do not have individual coffee makers or refrigerators. However, you can find these centrally 

located to your room for all guests.  

 

 

 

 

 

You may want to bring something to keep notes on (iPad, notebook, etc) as well as your Bible for the 

session times. Kenbrook has assorted options like hiking trails and a gymnasium so you will want to be 

prepared with some comfortable clothing and shoes so that you can participate in various things or 

during free times that are built into the schedule. 

You’ll notice on the schedule that we have optional campfires planned. Please bring coats, winter hats 

and gloves in order to be comfortable outside. You may have to walk between buildings to get to our 

dining room. 

Please do not bring illegal drugs, alcohol, knives or firearms. If you smoke, a designated smoking area 

(outside of the building) will be pointed out to you. If you have any questions prior to arrival please 

don’t hesitate to call us at (717) 865-4547 to get an answer. 

We’re looking forward to having you at Kenbrook! 


